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  Manga Origami Márcio Hideshi Noguchi,Seth
Friedman,2016-06-28 Welcome to the Wonderful World
of Manga Origami Origami masters Márcio Hideshi
Noguchi and Seth Friedman show everything you need
to know to create adorable paper characters from
your favorite manga/anime stories with basic
origami folding instructions and clear step-by-
step diagrams. In the first section you’ll learn
about the paper and other necessary materials, the
origami symbols and terminology, and the general
folding techniques needed to create and assemble
all the basic figures. In the second section you
will find specific instructions for customizing
each of the characters with their
outfits/costumes, accessories, and unique
hairstyles. Some of the twenty projects are very
recognizable as Japanese manga/anime characters,
such as the Ronin Samurai, Kimono-Chan, Tea
Picker, and Shrine Maiden, while others, like the
French Maid, Nurse, Baseball Player, and Bunny
Girl are more western. Also included are some
fantasy characters, like the Fairy, Ori Fighter,
Santa’s Helper, and Dragon Girl. Of course,
characters depicting school life and summer
vacation fun are here too, such as Schoolgirl,
Sailor Fuku, Gym Girl, Beach Bunny, Sensei, Uki-wa
Chan, Harem Otoko, and Neko Form. All projects are
clearly marked with their difficulty level:
beginner (*), advanced beginner (**), intermediate
(***), advanced (****), and expert (*****). Get
ready, get set, start folding. You’ll want to make
all 20 characters.
  Super Quick Origami Animals Nick Robinson,2002
Text and accompanying photographs provide
instructions for creating origami animals.
  Origami Sculptures John Montroll,1990-01-01
Contains a collection of Montroll's best paper
folding with the modern advances of computer
graphics.
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  Realistic Origami Animals Fumiaki
Kawahata,2021-07-06 Create miniature versions of
your favorite creatures! Realistic Origami Animals
shows you how to create 32 exquisite paper animals
designed by renowned origami master, Fumiaki
Kawahata. This diverse collection features many
unusual models that will bring your origami skills
to the next level and help you to explore the
endless possibilities of paper folding. This full-
color book has detailed, step-by-step instructions
showing you exactly how to fold each of the 32
impressive animals, including: Bison--A sturdy
model with a distinctive hump and a beard Elk--
Boasts an impressive rack of antlers in a
contrasting color Flying Squirrel--A kinetic piece
captured mid-flight with its wings outstretched
Dachshund--An adorable stretched pup who makes an
amusing companion Kangaroo--A muscular marsupial
with a sweet little joey peeking out from its
pouch Gorilla--A powerful presence with a furrowed
brow that will make you think twice before going
too close And many more! Kawahata's clever
projects draw their realism from unique and
innovative folding patterns--no wet folding
required!
  Folding Techniques for Designers Paul
Jackson,2011-05-02 Many designers use folding
techniques in their work to make three-dimensional
forms from two-dimensional sheets of fabric,
cardboard, plastic, metal, and many other
materials. This unique book explains the key
techniques of folding, such as pleated surfaces,
curved folding, and crumpling. It has applications
for architects, product designers, and jewelry and
fashion designers An elegant, practical handbook,
Folding for Designers explains over 70 techniques
explained with clear step-by-step drawings, crease
pattern drawings, and specially commissioned
photography. All crease pattern drawings are
available to view and download from the Laurence
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King website.
  African Animals in Origami John
Montroll,1991-01-01 Over 1,200 clear and easy-to-
follow diagrams guide paper folders step-by-step
in the creation of 24 African animals: lion,
elephant, crocodile, gorilla, rhinoceros, gazelle,
flamingo, and more. Projects range from simple to
complex, making this collection ideal for both
beginners and advanced origamists. 1,230 black-
and-white illustrations.
  Origami Worldwide John Montroll,Brian K.
Webb,2011-09-15 Origami goes global with 33 models
by designers from more than 15 countries,
including Australia, Hungary, Bolivia, China,
India, and more. Figures range from simple to
moderately difficult and include a frog, ocean
liner, penguin, hot air balloon, dragon, and
kangaroo. Notes on each model include comments on
individual styles and methods of paperfolding.
  Classic Origami Paul Jackson,1990 Shows how to
make folded paper creations, from the basics to
intricate Eastern and Western designs, including
easy-to-follow diagrams and step-by-step
instructions for each design
  Handmade Houseplants Corrie Beth Hogg,2018-09-04
One of Library Journal’s Best Books of 2018 In
Handmade Houseplants, expert crafter and
tastemaker Corrie Beth Hogg offers a no-water
option for your urban jungle: plants made from
paper! This stylish guide includes step-by-step
instructions and templates for making 30 of the
most popular houseplants, from monstera and
peperomia to fiddle leaf fig and philodendron.
Additional projects show how to use paper plants
for home décor, wall art, holiday decorations,
gift giving, and more. The projects are simple
enough to be made in few hours and the materials
are affordable and easy to find. Packed with
colorful photos and filled with inspiration,
Handmade Houseplants shows how paper plants can
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provide a modern, light-hearted touch to a well-
designed home.
  Curved Origami Ekaterina Lukasheva,2021-11-24
  Echidna British Society,Steven Casey,2016-07-15
A series of individual models chosen for their
particular merit, including folding indtructions
and discussion about how the model was designed.
  Origami Endangered Animals Michael G.
LaFosse,Richard L. Alexander,2019-04-09 Through
the intricate art of origami, LaFosse and
Alexander succeed in educating all ages about
wildlife conservation and the importance of
preserving our Earth's endangered animals. --Jack
Hanna A portion of the proceeds benefit wildlife
conservation. An interactive way to foster
appreciation and understanding of our planet's
endangered species!Origami Endangered Animals Kit,
from master origami artists Michael LaFosse and
Richard Alexander, is designed to educate and
entertain in equal measure. This origami kit
includes everything you need: 48 large sheets of
high-quality double-sided folding paper A full-
color 64-page instruction book Free online video
demonstrations Educational notes about
endangerment and threatened species The 12 animals
featured in this kit range from the diminutive
Macaque to the massive Blue Whale, and also
include: The Leopard: These big cats are the
victims of shrinking habitats and trophy hunters.
Only 12,000 to 14,000 remain in the world. The
Rhinoceros: These animals are frequent targets of
poachers. There are 28,000 to 30,000 individuals
remaining. The Macaque: These clever primates
suffer from disease and shrinking habitats as
farmlands expand. The Gorilla: These critically
endangered primates are being rapidly hunted to
extinction. The Sea Turtle: Ungainly on land,
these reptiles are victims of beach development,
bycatch, poaching, marine debris, and more. The
Tiger: A ferocious apex predator, these big cats
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suffer from shrinking habitats, hunting, and
poaching. Only 8,000 to 10,000 individuals remain,
half of them in captivity. The Elephant: The
largest land mammal, these massive herbivores are
threatened by habitat loss and poaching. The Great
White Shark: These impressive predators are
critically endangered due from overfishing, and
slow reproductive maturity. Only around 3,500
individuals remain. The Blue Whale: The largest
animal on earth, tipping the scales at over 120
tons! These giants were nearly hunted to
extinction and are now recovering their numbers,
but face many environmental challenges. There are
estimated to be 10,000 to 25,000 individuals
remaining in the world. The Emperor Penguin: These
majestic flightless birds live exclusively in the
southern hemisphere. Not yet endangered, but
severely threatened. The Giant Panda: These cuddly
bears are threatened by habitat pressure and low
birthrates. Only around 1,200 remain in the world.
The Australian Sea Lion: These mammals spend most
of their time in the water and are heavily hunted,
their food sources heavily fished out until
recently. Fewer than 15,000 individuals remain.
These fun-to-fold paper animals are an ideal way
to bring natural beauty into your home or office,
while also highlighting the plight of endangered
wildlife species. Animal figures are the most
popular form of origami, and now anyone can use
them to learn more about these important species.
  Rhino Who Swallowed a Storm LeVar Burton,Susan
Schaefer Bernardo,Courtenay Fletcher,2014-10-07
Actor and longtime educational advocate LeVar
Burton has had more than 30 years' experience
speaking directly to children about grown-up
situations, and The Rhino Who Swallowed a Storm is
a story that helps ease the fears and worries of a
young childMica Mouse lost her house in a terrible
storm, and now she trembles when the weather turns
rough. She's not so different from other children
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who've experienced something very disturbing in
their life or heard about tragic or frightening
events in the news. Mica's father tells her the
story of a brave blue rhinoceros who learns how to
get through rough times with friendship, helpers,
love, and by feeling your feelings. LeVar Burton
has poured a lifetime of experience storytelling
to children into The Rhino Who Swallowed a Storm,
and the result is more than a book—it's a manual
for finding the light in the midst of dark times.
  North American Animals in Origami John
Montroll,1995-01-01 Provides detailed, step-by-
step instructions for making folded-paper versions
of animals from the coasts, the desert, the
mountains, the woodlands, and the far North,
including a roadrunner, a bobcat, a raccoon, and a
moose
  Origami to Astonish and Amuse Jeremy
Shafer,2001-07-06 Step-by-step instructions show
how to make models from simple to amazing,
including moving figures and clever joke pieces.
  Everyone Can Learn Origami Peter
Saydak,2017-11-18 The ultimate book for beginners
who want to learn origami! In this book you'll
learn all the basic folds and techniques through
incredibly detailed sets of diagrams and written
instructions. After learning the basics you'll
find easy to follow instructions showing how to
fold 77 traditional origami models including
animals, flowers, insects, boxes and much more. By
working through this book and folding the
different models you'll practice all the different
folds and techniques, improving your skills and
folding progressively more complex origami. When
you reach the end you'll know everything you need
to become an origami master! Please note, this
book is not for you if you're already an origami
expert. If you know how to fold the traditional
origami frog from a frog base then you probably
already know everything this book can teach you.
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  Easy Origami Animals John Montroll,2014-12-17
Created by an origami master, these 23 models
offer a menagerie of easy-to-fold animals. Figures
include birds—a cardinal, parrot, bald eagle, and
cranes—and a fox, pig, hippo, elephant, lion, and
others. Diagrams illustrate every step of the
folding process, and full-color pictures depict
the completed models. Internationally renowned
author John Montroll has significantly increased
the origami repertoire with his original designs.
Best known as the inspiration behind the single-
square, no-cuts, no-glue approach, the American
origami expert offers readers meticulously
developed folding sequences that allow them to
create better models with fewer steps. Dover
(2014) original publication. See every Dover book
in print at www.doverpublications.com
  Rhymoceros Janik Coat,2015-03-03 A blue
rhinoceros unabashedly subjects himself to
undignified elements in order to demonstrate
sixteen pairs of rhyming words, from caring and
daring to stinky and inky.
  Noah's Ark Origami Seth Friedman,2015-03-01
Enjoy a flood of paper folding with this origami
kit! The account of Noah’s ark is more than just a
powerful reminder of divine power—it is a classic
story cherished by children and adults alike. The
imagery of all the Earth’s creatures uniting in
pairs on a single vessel has captivated readers
over the millennia, and now that imagery comes to
life with Noah’s Ark Origami. Complete with an in-
depth account of Noah’s ark that includes
historical information and maps, this entertaining
kit also contains 30 sheets of 4” x 4” paper, 40
sheets of 6” x 6” paper, and 30 sheets of 8” x 8”
paper so that each animal can be crafted to scale.
The 112-page book is perfect for both Bible
students and animal lovers, with easy-to-follow
instructions for folding Noah, his wife, and ten
pairs of animals. Plus, die-cut board pieces
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create a 3-D ark, perfect for housing your origami
menagerie. Sure to unfold hours of enjoyment,
Noah’s Ark Origami is a paper-folding collection
of biblical proportions.
  Origami Insects Robert J. Lang,2012-04-24
DIVNoted origamist presents step-by-step
instructions and diagrams for 20 challenging
projects: treehopper, spotted ladybug, orb weaver,
tarantula, butterfly, grasshopper, dragonfly,
praying mantis, more. Intermediate to advanced
level. /div
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